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Dear Friends,

1 am overjoyed to announce the completion and inauguration of the Ngenia Secondary
School's new JL Foundation Library. In 1985, the JL Foundation donated and endowed a
library at Ngenia when the students in attendance at the school numbered half of today's
student body. For all these years, the original-library served the school well and greatly
enhanced the curricula.

Clearly, the size of the original structure was inadequate for the needs of today and,
with the support and generosity of James Lovelace, we not only have been able to
provide a new and greatly improved library, but also will be able to use and re-imagine
the former library into a training center for school leavers, as part of a pilot project
sponsored by The Annenberg Foundation.

This pilot project is designed to offer training applicable to girls and boys who would
not otherwise go on to higher education. 1t is an effort to create career opportunities that
have the potential of breaking the chain of poverty. In addition to courses in cooking,
sewing, beauty shop, mechanics and carpentry, innovative and sustainable organic
farming methods will be taught at this purpose built facility. Building of the
infrastructure for this pilot project has already begun.

After the turbulence of the recent elections, stability has returned to Kenya, and
with your help we look forward to positive progress in our dedication to conservation
through education.

Thank you. o

The latest news concerning the lifting of the ban on
the importation of hunting trophies from the killing of
Regards, : elephants and lions in Zimbabwe and Zambia is that this
is only a momentary moratorium not a permanent

/@/ change in policy. Please voice your opinion by contacting
% The U.S.Fish & Wildlife Service
1849 C Street, NW, Washington, DC 20240
Phone: (703) 358-1980. Or contact them online at
hitps://www.fws.gov/duspit/contactus.htm.

Follow us online:  www.whwf.org facebook.com/whwf1 twitter.com/whwf1
WHWF Now Has A YouTube Channel: youtube.com/c/WilliamHoldenWildlifeFoundation
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Funds for this project were |
raised through the sale of

the 2017 For the Love

of Animals Calendar.
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Read about your donation’s impact. This is the text of a speech given by Diana Kanorio:

Chief guest Stefanie Powers, other guests, the
William Holden Wildlife Foundation, teachers,
parents, fellow students, ladies and gentlemen.

We, as students of Nyariginu Primary
school, do recognize and acknowledge your
efforts in improving the condition of our
school so that we can have a smooth
learning experience.

Through your donations, we were able to
have a modern, smart-looking kitchen and
dining hall which today we are using to have

our lunch cooked. Before the kitchen was built,

we used to carry food from home and during
lunch time we would take our lunch in the

field which was unhygienic and still a challenge
during rainy season. We also received desks for
classes 4 to 8 and this created comfortable Ieammg
for us by smmg two pupils per desk. e
Your repair and renovation of our 8RS
library is another merit.

This will help us improve
our learning in languages %"
and other subjects and form
a base of our visions and :
our career dreams. We also
cannot forget to thank you
for your time used thinking
about us. May the Almighty
God bless you.
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Thank you for giving us the most amazing
opportunity to visit the education center and
two of the rural schools supported by the
WHWF while we were in Kenya. To be able to
see first-hand the profound need of the
students and faculty at these schools left an
everlasting impression.

It was inspiring to see the genuine
appreciation of the students, faculty and
parents for the wonderful work the WHWF is
doing to improve and enhance the learning
environment for the students.

We are honored to be part of the school
projects - building the canteens, new classroom
desks, and the scholarship program. We have
seen the impact of these donations on our visit
exemplified by the juxtaposition of the original
structures next to those newly-built by
the Foundation.

After seeing the great need, we hope to do
more in the future.

With deep respect and appreciation,
Joanne Gucciardo and Marianne Weldon
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e continue to insplre our students

with our donations of desks.
Our students, teachers and schools-are-all--

greatly appreciative of their new desks and
we continue fo receive requests for new ones
from all of our rural schools.

Our thanks to Marianne Weldon, a donor
who has been very supportive of this project.
Marianne recently visited our Education
Center and we were able to show her the
results of her donations first-hand.

For more information on the Adopt-A-Desk
program, updates on its progress, or to adopt
your own desk, please visit our website:
www.whwf.org/adoptadesk.html.

Thanks to the generosity of world-renowned photographer Harry Benson and his wife Gigi,
exclusive never-heen-seen photographs of William Holden and Stefanie Powers will grace
WHWEF's 2018 calendar. Order now for December delivery using the order form on page 6.

World-renowned photographer Harry
Benson’s never-before-seen photos of

William _, Stefanie
Holden & Powers
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WITIWIT Merchandise

BLACK-MANED LION
by NOVELINO - $75

45"Hx3.57L

From a collection made exclusively
for the WHWF by Novelino, artisans
have given these handcrafted
sculptures their careful attention by
reproducing each minute detail of
these beautiful and exotic creatures.
Each limited edition plece is
discretely under the base by
President Stefanie Powers.

Visit www.whwf.org/noveling.htmi
for the cumentiy-available pleces.

-0 Adopt A Desk:
Name:

POSTER $15

HOLIDAY CARDS 3 1

Inside verse: “Wishing you the
best of the holiday season!™

whml.org/ greetingeands. himl
mwms: 15-52.50

SAFARI CAPS - $20
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- 4
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Adjustable, 100% cotton, unconstructed cap.
lero closure. Embroldered WHWF patch.
Your cholce of Navy, White or Khaki.
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3 THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUFFORT

| want to carry on with the work of the William Holden Wildlife Foundation.
Enclosed is my contribution of: (] $250 [J$100 [1$50 []Other $

Please check this box if your donation Is for O Chocolat Fund O Julle D. Powers Memorial Library

You can also donate and shop online

Name

Checkone: O Donated By OlInHonor Of  DOlIn Memory Of

MERCHANDISE ORDER FORM

Al ftems are avaltable at oar online store at www.wined, org, If you would ke asy Items gift wrapped and sent as

holiday gitts, aleng with a card that indicates it i from e Full and mailing addresses
ﬂn#uhuﬂummﬂummmummmmw

2018 Calendar
Inseribe

atwww.whwf.org

PRICE QTY S/H TOTAL

540

to (name):
SHEFPING: SF ULS.

Address

WHWF Bandana 54 CAN/ 56 INTL

$12

52

BLACK-MANED LION by Novelino

City —

575

SHIPFING: $31L5.
WHWF Poster BECAN /87 L

515

State

Zip

Christmas Cards pewdswo 5 ran; ea e

512

Safarl Caps $5 Ay $TINL

Phone

Color: O NAVY 1 WHITE £ KHAKI

$20

53
53
53

Email

Product Total

= Shipping Total

Please send check or money order to

Additional Donation (Library, Checolat, Desks above)

William Holden Wildlife Foundation

Post Office Box 16637, Beverly Hills, CA 90209
{:1 Prinited on recycled paper with soy-based inks

ORDER TOTAL




